Don Williams

The proposal to remove contaminated high level radioactive liquid waste from the Hanford Nuclear
Reservation is one I support. But shipping such liquid waste is not safe until it is converted to a solid
form. The technology exists to do that. I expect Washington State and Federal agencies to mandate
this safer method of shipping nuclear waste.



